
2023-2024 Home Instruction Intention Form 

We are required to update our file information annually for home schooling students. For us to update your 
home schooling file for the 2023-2024 academic year, we ask that you please supply the information requested 
below.  

Please check the appropriate space below: 
  I am not continuing home instruction. I have enrolled my child (children) in Carroll County Public Schools 

or a private school.  Name of school (s):       ________________________________  

_________ I am continuing home instruction for 2023-2024 school year. 
   I will comply with regulation .01 C., D. and E. and have a twice-annual portfolio review 

by CCPS. Please note the school system does not provide portfolio reviews to students 
age 18 and older, unless requested in writing by the parent/legal guardian.  

I will be using correspondence course under the supervisor of a nonpublic school as 
provided in regulation .05. (an approved umbrella program)  

Name of MSDE Approved Oversight        Telephone 

Child’s First and Last Name Date of Birth Grade as of Sept 2023 

 Parent(s)Signature: ______________________________________Email:  _______________________________

 Address:____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number:________________________________ Date:______________________________________   

Mail to: Carroll County Public Schools or Email to:  lisacarver@carrollk12.org
Student Services Department  
125 N. Court Street  
Westminster, Maryland 21157 

mailto:lisacarver@carrollk12.org

